CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

Honeywell Site
Northwest Corner of San Diego and San Mateo

To Jacob Liberman, Tierra West Inc

No landfill gas assessments or mitigations are required for the parking lot paving and
proposed loading docks at the former Honeywell Site at the Northwest Corner of San

Diego and San Mateo.

Please submit this letter to the Planning Department with any submittals.

PO Box 1293

Thank you
Albuquerque Yous

NM 87103 Wﬂ/ﬁ &k

Paul Olson, PE
Environmental Health ESD
505/768-2633
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